From: Johnny Rice <alaskareport@gmail.com>

Subject: Request for College Course Work have the same weighted GPA
designation as Advanced Placement/Honors Courses

Date: February 21, 2023 at 5:30:10 PM AKST

To: "trishconatser@craigschools.com" <trishconatser@craigschools.com>, Chris
Reitan <creitan@craigschools.com>, Howie Daggs <hdaggs@craigschools.com>
Reply-To: alaskareport@gmail.com

Hello Trish
cc Chris Reitan, Howie Daggs

Thank you very much for touching base with me regarding our request for you and
the Board Policy Committee to re-assess, and present to the Craig School Board
a proposed policy change regarding weight of College Course Work vs. Advanced
Placement/Honors Courses in the Craig High School.

Specifically, I'm requesting additional language to be added to AR 5121
Grades/Evaluation of Student Achievement that states College Course Work that
meets the requirements as outlined in AR 6146.3 Other Credit Options - College
Course Work.

The end goal being the College Course Work has the same weighted GPA
designation as Advanced Placement/Honors Courses noted in AR 5121
Grades/Evaluation of Student Achievement.

If additional testimony, or clarification from me regarding the request is needed
please feel free to contact me.

Respectfully

Johnny Rice

https://www.Tongass.net

Box 315 Craig, Alaska USA

Mobile 1-907-247-3596

Cloud 1-206-973-7265
https:/twitter.com/JohnnyRice
https://www.facebook.com/JohnnyRice




